
 

 

 
 

16th November 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
After two difficult years full of disruption, it is wonderful to be back in school able to return 
to so many activities as normal.  Our sports clubs have resumed and the timetable shows a 
wide range of activities, so please do encourage your child to get involved if not already.  
We have also resumed our fixtures and are competing in many tournaments and matches, 
which is wonderful to see.   
 
Occasional Day 
A reminder that the school will be closed to students on the following day: 
 
Friday, 19th November 2021 – Occasional Day.    Students return to school on Monday 22nd 
November 2021 (week 2) at their normal time. 
 
Lateral Flow Testing 
Undertaking regular, rapid coronavirus (COVID-19) testing helps reduce transmission of the 
virus.  Please remind your child to continue testing twice a week and report the result of the 
test by completing this form. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Ms R Walsh 
Headteacher 
 

https://www.dwhs.co.uk/life-@-dwhs/school-clubs
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=TbErtaBC_Uiw-mLsdLmz8Y9R4UDhCz5BtfgqMrydZc9UNjM0REQ0VEpGSzJDUUpWMVYxTlE4MVFaSS4u

